School Health Council Minutes – January 22, 2015
Attendees:   j. mclucas, J. CURRIVAN,  j.conti, , l. Schorer, A. Worcester, L.Davenport, T. Abely
It’s all about Track Night !  




Friday Night, May 8th from 5-6:30
· Flyers and Promotion
· Sign-ups for event
· Medals, Pinny Numbers, Participation Gift
· Running the Meet
· Fundraising 
Spring Track Night:
We were able to pin down a date for our next Spring Track Night being Friday May 8th, there will be no rain date, and we will cancel if we have inclement weather.    We plan to hold the event from 5-6:30 that evening at the HS Track.

Flyers and Sign-ups – 

I have attached the flyer from last year.   We would like to ask Brianne if she would again, host the sign-ups on Google Docs.  We would just need to google doc’s add the address to the flyer.
Promotion of the event – 
We feel like we would like to promote the event heavily at the beginning of April, and then again right after April Vacation with the cut off for sign-ups on April 30th.  We need the help of the elementary schools to help promote the event.
· Promote within the schools

· District Website Calendar

· Each Elementary School
Medals, Pinny Numbers, and Participation Gifts –

Tara was able to get Trainer Bob to sponsor some water bottles for us.  She said we only have a few pinny numbers left, so we will need to purchase them, as well as the pins.  She said we had about 50 medals left. 
Linda said she would speak to the hospital about a donation, so perhaps they would do the numbers for us, or medals.

Jill had offered to post the event on donorschoose.org, so if she does that, we may be able to get funding from there. We may be able to get enough money for a participation gift.

Running the meet-

Joe, Aimee, and Linda agreed to work on the logistics of the actual event, to set up the events and to include a “family” event at the end.  Aimee agreed to ask the track team for their assistance, as well.

Other fundraising or grant opportunities-

If anyone knows of any, please let us know, and we can look into them as a community event.

The next two meetings are:

March 26th at 3:30pm and April 30th at 3:30 pm, in room 219 at the Savage Center.

One meeting to make sure we are on track, and one to see what the registrations look like and what we need to do for final preparations.  

I hope to see you all then,

Jane

We would love to see the council grow with some new members, if you know of anyone with some interest, please bring them to the next meeting (
Thank you for your continued support of the School Health Council!
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